
CLOSURE OF ST GEORGE’S HOSPITAL, HORNCHURCH 
 

C1: Amendment on behalf of the Administration 
 
Owing to a typographical error the text of the amendment as 
published is incorrect. It should read: 
 
Although the St Georges Hospital site in Hornchurch is a matter for the 
CCG, this Council wants to work in partnership to achieve the following 
for its local community:- 

1) Establish a specific health facility on the site.  

2) Protect Havering’s Greenbelt, 

3) Ensure any proceeds from the sale of the site must be spent on 
the local health economy in havering.  

 


